
From: jeffrey.w.breeden@gmail.com 

Sent: Monday, April 12, 2021 1:23 PM 

To: Brown, Jonathan W. - PDR; Ebinger, Matthew J. - PDR 

Subject: 520 N 25th Street - SUP  

 

CAUTION: This message is from an external sender - Do not open attachments or click links unless you recognize 

the sender's address and know the content is safe. 

 

   

Mr. Ebinger and Mr. Brown, 

 

I am sending you this e-mail to voice my support of the SUP at 520 N. 25th Street.   I live at the corner of 

27th and M Street and feel this development will be an great asset to the community and the conditions 

outlined in the draft SUP seem very reasonable. 

 

Please forward this e-mail to be part of the record. 

 

Regards, 

 

Jeff Breeden 

700 North 27th Street 

Richmond, Va 23223  

 

Jeffrey.w.breeden@gmail.com  


